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On June 1, 2022, I answered a phone call in reference to the residential burglary that occurred at 107 
Blackwater Street on June 18, 2022. The caller advised they recognized some of the people in the photos 
posted in the news. 

The two subjects on the phone did not want to identify themselves, but were willing to give their first names; 
 and . They stated they did not attend the party, but their mother showed them the news 

articles and some pictures of the people there and wanted to pass along that information. They identified 
five subjects:   (Instagram  snapchat . ),   (Instagram 

.n a  ),   (Instagram ),   (Instagram  
snapchat - ), and   (Instagram  snapchat ).

 and  stated all of the subjects attend Fort Walton Beach High School, and they believe they all 
live in the Destin area. The callers were unable to provide me any further information about the subjects. 
This concludes my involvement in this case. 

This occurred in Walton County, Florida, where I am a sworn Law Enforcement Officer.

2022-00084119

SYVERSON, PAUL R 06/22/2022 BENNETT, DAVID JOSHUA 06/22/2022

WCSO Case Supp 2022-00084119 Page 2 OF 2

2 2


